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Hi there,

I just wanted to reach out to voice my support for food trucks having a more reliable presence
in Douglas. It would be a great way for locals to stay in town when needing a quick bite but
not having enough time to sit down at an establishment. It would also offer a great way for
food entrepreneurs to test out their new concepts. 

Thanks for considering!

Melissa Sedjo
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